
 

 

 

MAGDALENE CATHOLIC COLLEGE 

Uniform Shop 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY NOTICE 

 

The College Uniform store will close for the  

school holidays on Thursday 26 September 10.30am-3.30pm 

 

We will open in the school holidays on : 

Tuesday 1 October 10.00am-2.00pm 

 

The uniform shop will return to term date trading on Monday 14 October 

Mondays   7.30am-3.00pm 

Thursdays  10.30am-3.30pm 

 

We look forward to assisting you with your uniform requirements 

Magdalene Catholic College  

Telephone:  (02) 7209 3736 

Email: mcc@noone.com.au 

mailto:mcc@noone.com.au

